
 

October 28, 2011 

  

Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by mail: Morocco:  

One Wind Energy Plan 

 
Dear Patricia, 
  
The UK is pleased to inform you that it is happy to support this innovative and important 
project.  We would also like you to convey our compliments to the team that developed the 
project for a very well conceived project.  It will significantly scale up the deployment of 
renewable energy in Morocco, it is innovative in its use of wind/hydro hybrid technologies, it 
addresses access to energy and rural poverty, it will create a significant number of jobs and 
has a very clear results framework with baselines, indicators and targets.   
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 
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SIMON RATCLIFFE 

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 

UK Department for International Development (DFID) 

 


